
Item 139719

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  200×200
mm.

Item 139717

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  300×300
mm.

Item 139406

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  100×300
mm.

Item 139413

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  100×400
mm.

Item 137297

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  100×500
mm.

Item 139414



Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  100×1000
mm.

Item 139429

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  150×300
mm.

Item 139447

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  150×400
mm.

Item 135988

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  150×500
mm.

Item 139499

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  150×1000
mm.

Item 139503

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  200×300



mm.

Item 139506

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  200×400
mm.

Item 137300

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  200×500
mm.

Item 139509

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  200×1000
mm.

Item 139520

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  300×300
mm.

Item 139524

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  300×400
mm.

Item 137303



Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  300×500
mm.

Item 139527

Slot  grating made of  acid-resistant  stainless
steel.  With  load  class  L15  (1500  kg)  for
easier  driving  traffic.  Dimensions  300×1000
mm.

Specifications

Item Number 139719

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 200×200 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139717

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404



Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 300×300 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139406

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 100×300 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139413

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 100×400 mm



Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 137297

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 100×500 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139414

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 100×1000 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate



Item Number 139429

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 150×300 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139447

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 150×400 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 135988

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless



Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 150×500 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139499

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139503

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 200×300 mm



Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139506

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 200×400 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 137300

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 200×500 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate



Item Number 139509

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 200×1000 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139520

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 300×300 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139524

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless



Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 300×400 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 137303

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15

Size 300×500 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate

Item Number 139527

Function For Purus channels

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

L15



Size 300×1000 mm

Surface Pickled

Version L15 grate
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